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Q.  Please confirm that Hydro is seeking the Board’s approval of the rates flowing from 1 

the 2017 General Rate Application, Revision 4 (Exhibit 16), as adjusted for fuel 2 

prices to an appropriate date (at this time reflecting the fuel prices in the March 22, 3 

2018 report “Additional Cost of Service Information”) along with an Off-Island 4 

Purchases Deferral Account, and that Hydro is not applying for approval of the 5 

“Expected Supply Scenario”. If this is not correct, please clarify which scenario and 6 

set of rates best reflects Hydro’s current application to the Board. 7 

 8 

 9 

A. Please refer to Hydro’s response to CA-NLH-248. 10 


